UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA LAS VEGAS

June 1, 2003

Admissions — M.B.A. Program
College of Business Administration
University of Nevada, Las Vegas
4505 Maryland Parkway

Las Vegas, NV 89154

To whom it may concern:

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Mike Distefano for admission to the
Master of Business Administration program at UNLV.

Mike was one of my students in TCA 380 (Hospitality Marketing) last semester.
It was a pleasure to have him in class. He was always well prepared for class and
excelled in participation in class by actively discussing concepts and asking great
questions. The class required several small group assignments and he showed great skill
in working with highly diverse groups of students on the assignments.

Mike has had a long career in entertainment management and would be able to
contribute to the M.B.A. program through his experience. He has a sincere interest in
learning about and implementing concepts from class in the real world of business.

In closing, I whole-heartedly recommend Mike Distefano for the MBA program.
1 think he would be a highly successful learner and would, in turn, add valuable insight

into business administration for the other students. Please contact me at (702) 370-7158
if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

=

Dina Marie V. Zemk
Instructor, TCA 380-%0~L-)
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